
 

NOTES/COMMENTS 
Ben Henson, Executive Director 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
2000 K St. NW, Suite 310 
!ashington, DC 20006 

Dear Mr. Henson: 
Please find enclosed the Letter dated 2/23/06 received from the 
President of the PR Appraiser's Examination Board in which, among 
other things, notified the Bank about the following: 

1. That certified residential appraisers are not authorized to 
perform commercial properties appraisals of any kind for the 
banks. (Item numbered 3) 
2. That state licensed appraisers are not authorized to perform 
appraisals of any kind for the banks, stating that a federal 
certification is needed to provide appraisal services to a bank. 
(Item numbered 8) 

This communication is contrary to FIRREA's maximum transactions 
requirements to contract a state licensed or certified 
residential appraiser. 

We will appreciate any comment from you on the above matters, 
principally about if FIRREA prevails. 
Thanks. 



 



 



 


